HALSALL PARISH COUNCIL

ALT-CROSSENS CATCHMENT - NOTICE
OF MEETING

The Environment Agency will shortly be serving notice on
five satellite pumping stations marking the beginning of a
two year period before closure. The stations involved
include Rufford, Clay Brow, Boundary Brook, Kew and Banks
Marsh.

The Agency is holding a series of engagement events for
those directly affected. The first meeting is aimed at
farmers and landowners and will be held on:

date:  Thursday 2nd July, 2015
time: 7.00 p.m.
venue: NFU Offices,
1 Moss Lane View,
Skelmersdale,
WNS 9TL.



